HILLSBOROUGH PLANNING BOARD 
27 School St.
Hillsborough NH
February 7, 2018, 
7:00 PM 



Due to inclement weather, the regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting and CIP Public hearing on Wednesday, February 7 th at 7:00 pm has been cancelled and re-scheduled for Thursday, February 8th at 7:00 pm at the Town Offices, 27 School Street
